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How to Keep Informed: 

• sign up for remind!  

Text (587) 409-3009 with the message 

@dvscm 

• check your email 

• Watch for monthly newsletters on the 

bulletin board 

• check the website www.dvskatingclub.ca 

*Check out our Facebook page 

Box 6813, Drayton Valley, AB  T7A 1S2                  email: dvsctreasurer@gmail.com 

 
 
 

November 2021 

DVSC  Newsletter 

Hello November!! 
 
Everything is running fairly smoothly so far. We hope everyone 

is settling in with the routine. 
We will continue this year with a joint newsletter to keep 

everyone up to date on what is happening in the club. Please 
also sign up for REMIND as it is a main form of communication 

for the club.  Lastly if you are not receiving emails, please 
check that you have not unsubscribed to our emails, or check 
your junk mail to make sure they haven’t been flagged. We 

will try to send out minimal emails, please take a moment to 
read through so you stay as updated as possible.  Quick 

updates will be sent thru Remind. 
               A quick reminder that as the days get colder outside 

so will the rink, remember to dress warmly. 
 

 
 
 
 Executive: 

Our executive is a volunteer group of 

parents.  Meetings are held the first 

Wednesday of the month.  Please feel 

free to contact us or attend a meeting if 

you have concerns.  

Next Meeting: 

November 3, 2021 6:30p.m. 

Curling Rink Lounge 

 

  

  

 

 
Can Skate Parent Information 

 

• Dressing Room update – The TV’s upstairs have not been 
working, the omniplex is trying to fix the problem. Canskater’s 
can use Dressing Room 3 to get ready or the bench across from 
the ice. Dressing Room 1 is for Our PA’s.  

• Please be sure that skaters are ready to go on the ice at 4pm 
sharp, (4:30 for PreCan B class). It can be a distraction to the 
other skaters when the gate gets opened once class begins.  We 
ask that parents do not remove their skaters off the ice until 
class ends and the coaches have let them off.  If there are any 
concerns the coach will wave you down to come take your child 
off the ice. 

• Please make sure to send skaters in warm clothes and mitts that 
are not fuzzy, as they stick to the ice.  Make sure skates are 
tightly done up and helmet it on securely.  

 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

OCT 28TH – HALLOWEEN SKATE,  

                   WEAR YOUR COSTUME! 

NOV 5TH – STAR 1-5 COACH 

ASSESSED TEST DAY 

NOV 11TH – REMEMBRANCE DAY, 

        NO SKATING 

NOV 16TH – SPORTS DAY, WEAR 

        YOUR FAVORITE JERSEY! 

DEC 9TH – SANTA SKATE AND LAST 

              DAY UNTIL THE NEW YEAR!  

DEC 10TH – STAR 6-GOLD 

ASSESSMENT DAY 

JAN 4TH – BACK ON THE ICE! 

 

StarSkate Information 
 

• Please make sure to bring your mitts. 

• Please not that if the coach has not been adaquitly informed 
about any missed lessons, they will charged out.  

• Please make sure all invoices are paid promptly.   

• Test and assessment fees will be sent by email, if your skater 
has one coming up please make sure to submit payment ASAP.  

 



  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Information for all 
 

• IMPORTANT REMINDER – Please make sure you sign in/out using the QR code on the 

omni 2 door, there are also extra QR codes that you can keep with you, hanging on the 

bulletin board.  And please make sure you are wearing a mask.  These are regulations 

set forth by Skate Canada, AB Health and/or the Omni-plex. 

• Mandatory Fundraisers - This year we are doing Cash Survivor & Raffle books as our 

MANDATORY fundraiser.  The final draw for Cash Survivor will be held on December 9th 

at the Santa Skate and the new raffle books will be handed out that day as well.  

• Fundraisers - We are also 2 other fundraisers right now.  These ones tend to sell 

themselves! Both the Purdys and Wilhauk’s forms were handed out recently.  If you are 

looking for forms or a Purdys catalogue I placed them in the music room along the 

window in Omni 2.  These fundraisers are how we keep our prices from continually 

going up, and we thank you for helping in this area. This year as an added bonus, the 

top seller of both Purdys and Wilhauks will receive a prize! Purdys - have orders 

submitted online preferably. Wilhauks – have everyone make checks out to you, and 

you write one check to Drayton Valley Skating Club to cover all the orders.  Please 

have all forms/orders and payments in by November 15th.  You can hand to Nicole, 

Jenna or Jenise, or place in drop box. 

• Drop Box – This is the brown box with the letters DVFSC on it in Omni 2 beside the 

bulletin board. It is right above the fire extinguisher.  Any papers or payments that you 

need to hand in can be placed in there if you are unable to hand to Nicole.  

• Volunteer Info – We noticed there are issues with the volunteer page not asking 

everyone to select a position.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may have 

caused. Please take a moment to log in to your online account, and select a position. 

You can do this by going to the registration page and along the left side click “Add 

Volunteer Position”. From there you can scroll through and see all the positions 

availible.  Click “See Details” for a brief description. Click the name of who will 

volunteer and click “Register”. 

  

 

Thank you to all the skaters, coaches, parents and 
volunteers for working so hard to make this a great 
skating season, we could not do it without you all! 
And a big Thank you to all our PA’s, you guys are 

doing amazing! 
 

Can’t believe we are already moving into November! 
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Thank you for investing in our 67th Season! 


